
Luther King - Year 3 

Our Christian
Values

What are we learning: What are we
Reading?

Our topic this term is: Why do plants have
flowers?

In English, we will be continuing to write a
narrative based on a child finding themselves in
the Neolithic Stone Age. After, we will writing an
email to their new teacher telling them about
themselves. We will continue with a focus on good
handwriting and sentence structure.

In maths, we will be focuing on telling the time to
the minute, being able to differentiate between
AM and PM, as well as reading a 12 hour digital
clock. We will then move onto shape and then
finally finsih on statistics. We will also be
continuing with our weekly timestable quiz.

Our science topic will be looking at plants. The
children will identify and describe the functions of
different parts of flowering plants. Explore the
requirements of plants for life and growth and
investigate how water is transported within plants.

In Geography, we will be looking at how rivers are
formed, revisiting rivers across the United Kingdom,
the physical features of a river. We will also be
exploring the impact of flooding within local
communities.  

This term we will be
reading

 ‘Stitch Head’ by Guy
Bass.

We will also be reading a
range of picture books

and short texts linked to
our science, history and

writing topics.

Summer 2 Newsletter

Our Christian values this
term are: Respect and

Forgiveness

Welcome back to school. 
We hope that everybody had a restful and
enjoyable half term and is ready for the

final half term.
  

Mr Whiteley and Mrs Mawson



Homework

Each week, the homework expectation is:

Complete the spelling assignment on
EdShed:
Complete 30 minutes per week on
TTRockstars 
To read each day, with their school
book.

There will be TTRockstars club on
Wednesday lunchtimes and Spelling club on
Friday lunchtimes to help support anyone
who cannot access the apps that week.

Children may be asked to attend the clubs
if they do not do the homework. 

If you have you cannot access EdShed or
TTrockstars, please let me know as soon
as possible.

Upcoming 
dates

10th June - Class photos
14th June - Non-Uniform Day

20th June - Picnic Lunch and
Sports Day

21st June - School trip to York
28th June - Kirk Fenton does

Pride 
29th June-  Summer Fair 

3rd and 4th July - Moving Up
Days 

5th July -  Open Classrooms
18th July - Disco after school 

Monday is our P.E. day and children need to
come into school in their P.E. kits. All
jewellery must be removed including earrings.

Long hair should be tied back in school.

Please send your child to school with their
own water bottle each day.

Snacks at breaktime should be either fresh
fruit or vegetables.

Reading books are changed on a Monday.
Please keep reading books and records in
book bags so that they are in school
everyday. 

Library Day is Wednesday.
.

Reminders
This half term we will be

learning about and listening to
music from the following artists:

June - Bob Marley

July - Elgar

Musician of
the month

If you have any questions

please feel free to get in

touch either by email at

a.whiteley@kf.starmat.uk

or come and speak to one

of us on the door.


